
 

 

 

Dr. Bala hosts Farewell Dinner for GEMBA Class of 2014 at Houston 

The convocation for the first GEMBA batch will be held in March 2014 at Houston 

Dr. Bala V Balachandran, Founder & Dean, Great Lakes Institute of Management hosted 

a farewell dinner at Houston for the graduating students of the first batch of GEMBA 

program.  

The GEMBA students who are at Houston to attend the Last module at CT Bauer 

College of Business, University of Houston, Texas, were delighted by Dr. Bala’s farewell 

dinner hosted specially for them. The grand dinner organized by Dr. Bala was attended 

by students of the GEMBA program and professors.  

 

The GEMBA class of 2014 had a great time with the Dean and their class mates during 

the dinner. They thanked Dr. Bala and the entire team of GEMBA program for making 

their journey a fruitful, evocative and academically elevating experience.  

The first batch of GEMBA program of Great Lakes Institute of Management in 

collaboration with University of Houston will reach its academic culmination, following 

which; the students will be awarded an Executive MBA degree by University of 

Houston. 



GEMBA is a program which has been developed by Great Lakes in association with 

Bauer College of Business at the University of Houston with a mission to make India a 

leader in the energy management area. The graduates of GEMBA program are well 

prepared and poised to bring advanced knowledge to the world's largest industry. 

GEMBA is a two year part-time program with the first 7 residencies of 9 days at Great 

Lakes, Chennai and last residency of 15 days at CT Bauer College of Business, 

University of Houston, Texas, USA. 


